Office of the Resident Coordinator

in Zambia
UN Common Premises
Alick Nkhata Road Tel:  (260-1) 250800/254417
P.O. Box 31966 Fax: (260-1)253805/251201
Lusaka, Zambia E-mail: fo.zmb@undp.org

20 September 2010

Dear Dr. Katerere,

Signed National Joint Programme document for UN-REDD

Please find enclosed the final National Joint Programme Document for the
‘UN-REDD Programme — Zambia Quick Start Initiative’ that has been endorsed by
the national stakeholders and signed by the Government of the Republic of Zambia
and the UN Agencies. As per the UN-REDD Programme Rules of Procedure and
Operational Guidance, | am hereby officially submitting the document to the UN-
REDD Secretariat to facilitate the further submission to the Administrative Agent and
release of the funds to UN Agencies.

Yours sincayrely,

ASTY
Kanni Wignaraj

Resident Coordinator

Dr. Yemi Katerere
Head of the UN-REDD Secretariat
Geneva
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Cc:

Ms. Lillian Kapulu

Permanent Secretary

Ministry of Tourism, Environment and Natural Resources
Lusaka, Zambia

Ms. Viola Morgan
UNDP Country Director
Lusaka, Zambia

Mr. Noureddin Mona
FAO Representative
Lusaka, Zambia

Ms. Angela Cropper

Deputy Executive Director

United Nations Environment Programme
Nairobi, Kenya
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